
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

3. SHIRLEY/PAPANUI COMMUNITY BOARD’S MEETING WITH SCHOOL PRINCIPALS -  
REPORT OF 14 SEPTEMBER 2005 

 
 The Board received the report of the meeting with school principals held on 14 September 2005. 
 
 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


